
 

   

 

September 26, 2022 

 
HOYA Awarded a Medal with Dark Blue Ribbon  

for its Humanitarian Aid to Ukraine 
 
  
We are pleased to announce that HOYA Corporation (“the Company”) received the Medal 
with Dark Blue Ribbon for its contribution of 50 million yen through UNICEF's “Ukrainian 
Emergency Donations” as a humanitarian assistance to Ukraine. 
The Medal with Dark Blue Ribbon is awarded to an individual or organization such as a 
corporation who donate private funds for public benefit and have a remarkable achievement 
after screening based on recommendations from ministries and agencies in Japan. 

On September 21, 2022, the Company was awarded by the Japan Committee for UNICEF.  

  
From the left: Eiichiro Ikeda, Director, Representative Executive Officer and CEO,  

Ken Hayami, Executive Director of the Japan Committee for UNICEF 

To support relief efforts for people affected by the conflict in Ukraine, the Company 
collected donations from employees around the world, and donated a total of 8,592,481 yen 
to each country's organizations which support the Ukrainian Humanitarian Crisis. The 
Company also donated 50 million yen to the Japan Committee for UNICEF and 50 million 
yen to the Japan Red Cross Society.  

We hope that the Ukrainian situation will settle peacefully as soon as possible. 
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